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 Author: Rep. Martinez/Sen. Paxton 

 Date: 4/5/2022 

 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

SB 1578 removes the requirement for any candidate filing for the office of county commissioner 

in 2022 to be a registered voter and resident of the district no later than December 31, 2021.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB1578 in its current form is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or 

state revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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